
 

 

 

 Local Notices to Mariners 
 

 

The Hyperbaric Chamber at the Princess Elizabeth Hospital is now available 

again for emergency use. 

Diving operations may now take place but must conform to the latest social 

distancing and hygiene guidance issued by the Director of Public Health.  
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